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Yeah, reviewing a book Mass Persuasion The Social Psychology Of A War Bond Drive could accumulate your close friends listings. This is just one of the solutions for
you to be successful. As understood, endowment does not suggest that you have fantastic points.
Comprehending as with ease as conformity even more than extra will present each success. adjacent to, the broadcast as with ease as keenness of this Mass Persuasion
The Social Psychology Of A War Bond Drive can be taken as competently as picked to act.
Making Audiences Hideaki Fujiki 2022 "This book explores the hundred-year history
of the relationships between Japanese media and social subjects through an
analysis of the connections between cinema audiences and five significant
discursive terms in the Japanese language: minshū (the people), kokumin (the
national populace), tōa minzoku (the East Asian race), taishū (the masses), and
shimin (citizens). Roughly speaking, as far as their relations with cinema are
concerned, the term "the people" circulated from the 1910s through the 1920s, "the
national populace" from the 1930s through the 2010s and even to the present day,
"the East Asian race" from the late 1930s up to the mid-1940s, "the masses" from
the late 1920s to the present, and "citizens" from the 1960s through the present.
The overlap between the terms indicates that the history of Japanese social
subjects has unfolded not in a linear, but in a multilayered manner. Each period
has also been bound up with various political and economic issues which have
impacted on that very history. These include the presence of capitalism, total
war, imperialism, democracy, social movements, post-Fordism, neoliberalism, the
network society, and the risk society. In each context, such terms as "the
people," "the national populace," "the East Asian race," "the masses," and "the
citizens" have not necessarily been deployed in terms of a set of lexically
defined, fixed, and stable meanings; rather, they all have entailed certain
discrepancies and contradictions among a diverse range of standpoints, while at
the same time changing their different interpretative valence according to
historical context. In addition, these concepts have sometimes been used to define
the self and at other times to define a given other. Moreover, the terms have not
only been enunciated through discourses; they have also been enacted by physical
bodies. The overall purpose of this book, therefore, is to empirically and
analytically elucidate a dynamic, multi-layered history of cinema audiences in
Japan as part of a larger relationship between media and social subjects and
examines cinema audiences as simultaneously shaped by and shaping social history.
In so doing, it brings a new perspective to the history of Japanese society and
culture in its global context from the early twentieth century up to the early
twenty-first century"-The History of Media and Communication Research David W. Park 2008 «Strictly
speaking», James Carey wrote, «there is no history of mass communication
research.» This volume is a long-overdue response to Carey's comment about the
field's ignorance of its own past. The collection includes essays of
historiographical self-scrutiny, as well as new histories that trace the field's
institutional evolution and cross-pollination with other academic disciplines. The
volume treats the remembered past of mass communication research as crucial
terrain where boundaries are marked off and futures plotted. The collection,
intended for scholars and advanced graduate students, is an essential compass for
the field.
A Cycle of Outrage James Gilbert 1988-10-13 The youth culture is on everyone's
lips today, as pressures build to ban controversial song lyrics, reintroduce
school prayer, and prohibit teenagers' access to contraceptives. It's not the
first time Americans have been outraged over the seuction of the innocent.. When
James Dean and Marlon Brando donned their motorcycle jackets and adopted alienated
poses in Rebel Without a Cause, East of Eden, and The Wild One, in the 1950's, so
did countless numbers of American teenagers. Or so it seemed to their parents.
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The Dynamics of Persuasion Richard M. Perloff 2016-12-19 The Dynamics of
Persuasion has been a staple resource for teaching persuasion for nearly two
decades. Author Richard M. Perloff speaks to students in a style that is engaging
and informational, explaining key theories and research as well as providing
timely and relevant examples. The companion website includes materials for both
students and instructors and expanding the pedagogical utilities. The sixth
edition includes: updated theoretical and applied research in a variety of areas,
including framing, inoculation, and self-affirmation; new studies of health
campaigns; expanded coverage of social media marketing; enhanced discussion of the
Elaboration Likelihood Model in light of continued research and new applications
to everyday persuasion. The fundamentals of the book – emphasis on theory, clearcut explanation of findings, in-depth discussion of persuasion processes and
effects, and easy-to-follow real-world applications – continue in the sixth
edition.
Propaganda and Mass Persuasion Nicholas John Cull 2003-01-01 Entries provide
information on the history, key propagandists, and techniques and concepts of
propaganda.
Attitudes And Persuasion Richard E Petty 2018-02-20 This book provides a needed
survey of a truly remarkable number of different theoretical approaches to the
related phenomena of attitude and belief change. It focuses on variable
perspective theory which is far more deserving of attention than the present level
of research activity.
Robert K. Merton Craig Calhoun 2010-09-07 Robert K. Merton (1910-2003) was one of
the most influential sociologists of the twentieth century, producing clear
theories and innovative research that continue to shape multiple disciplines.
Merton's reach can be felt in the study of social structure, social psychology,
deviance, professions, organizations, culture, and science. Yet for all his fame,
Merton is only partially understood. He is treated by scholars as a functional
analyst, when in truth his contributions transcend paradigm. Gathering together
twelve major sociologists, Craig Calhoun launches a thorough reconsideration of
Merton's achievements and inspires a renewed engagement with sociological theory.
Merton's work addressed the challenges of integrating research and theory. It
connected different fields of empirical research and spoke to the importance of
overcoming divisions between allegedly pure and applied sociology. Merton also
sought to integrate sociology with the institutional analysis of science, each
informing the other. By bringing together different aspects of his work in one
volume, Calhoun illuminates the interdisciplinary and unifying dimensions of
Merton's approach, while also advancing the intellectual agenda of an increasingly
vital area of study. Contributors: Aaron L. Panofsky, University of California;
Alan Sica, Pennsylvania State University; Alejandro Portes, Princeton University;
Charles Camic, Northwestern University; Charles Tilly, Columbia University; Craig
Calhoun, Social Science Research Council and New York University; Cynthia Fuchs
Epstein, City University of New York; Harriet Zuckerman, Mellon Foundation; Peter
Simonson, University of Colorado; Ragnvald Kalleberg, University of Oslo; Robert
J. Sampson, Harvard University; Thomas F. Gieryn, Indiana University; Viviana A.
Zelizer, Princeton University
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American teenagers were looking and acting like juvenile delinquents. By middecade, the nation had reached a pitch of near obsession with the harmful effects
of film, radio, comic books, and television on American youth. Experts across the
land denounced mass culture as depriving young people of their innocence and
weakening their parents' hold on them. By the end of the decade, the obsession had
ended, although the actual numbers of juvenile delinquents had apparently risen. A
Cycle of Outrage explores the 1950's debate over the media and juvenile
delinquency among parents, professionals, and the creators of mass culture
themselves. In this groundbreaking study, James Gilbert sees the attempt to blame
the media as part of a larger reaction of discomfort echoed in recent debates over
censorship. The book examines how the central phenomena of the 1950's--the
development of youth culture and the rise of a mass media society--became
intertwined and confused and argues that young people ceased to be a threat as
they were recognized to be a market.
Propaganda and American Democracy Nancy Snow 2014-03-10 Propaganda has become an
inescapable part of modern American society. On a daily basis, news outlets,
politicians, and the entertainment industry -- with motives both dubious and wellintentioned -- launch propagandistic appeals. In Propaganda and American
Democracy, eight writers explore various aspects of modern propaganda and its
impact. Contributors include leading scholars in the field of propaganda studies:
Anthony Pratkanis tackles the thorny issue of the inherent morality of propaganda;
J. Michael Sproule explores the extent to which propaganda permeates the U.S. news
media; and Randal Marlin charts the methods used to identify, research, and reform
the use of propaganda in the public sphere. Other chapters incorporate a strong
historical component. Mordecai Lee deftly analyzes the role of wartime propaganda,
while Dan Kuehl provides an astute commentary on former and current practices, and
Garth S. Jowett investigates how Hollywood has been used as a vehicle for
propaganda. In a more personal vein, Asra Q. Nomani recounts her journalistic role
in the highly calculated and tragic example of the ultimate act of anti-American
propaganda perpetrated by al-Qaeda and carried out against her former colleague,
Wall Street Journal reporter Daniel Pearl. Propaganda and American Democracy
offers an in-depth examination and demonstration of the pervasiveness of
propaganda, providing citizens with the knowledge needed to mediate its effect on
their lives.Edited by Nancy Snow
Affect, Emotion, and Rhetorical Persuasion in Mass Communication Lei Zhang
2018-10-09 This volume examines the interplay between affect theory and rhetorical
persuasion in mass communication. The essays collected here draw connections
between affect theory, rhetorical studies, mass communication theory, cultural
studies, political science, sociology, and a host of other disciplines.
Contributions from a wide range of scholars feature theoretical overviews and
critical perspectives on the movement commonly referred to as "the affective turn"
as well as case studies. Critical investigations of the rhetorical strategies
behind the 2016 United States presidential election, public health and
antiterrorism mass media campaigns, television commercials, and the digital spread
of fake news, among other issues, will prove to be both timely and of enduring
value. This book will be of use to advanced undergraduates, graduate students, and
active researchers in communication, rhetoric, political science, social
psychology, sociology, and cultural studies.
Attitudes and Persuasion Philip Erwin 2014-02-24 Attitudes and Persuasion provides
an up-to-date overview of the crucial role that attitudes play in our everyday
lives and how our thoughts and behaviour are influenced. The nature, function and
origins of attitudes are examined, and a review of how they can be measured is
given. The book addresses complex questions such as whether we always behave in
accordance with our attitudes and what factors may influence us to change them.
Propaganda & Persuasion Garth S. Jowett 2018-08-24 Reflecting the remarkable
changes in the world of propaganda due to the increasing use of social media, this
updated Seventh Edition provides a systematic introduction to the increasingly
complex world of propaganda. Viewing propaganda as a form of communication, the
authors help you understand information and persuasion so you can understand the
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characteristics of propaganda and how it works as a communication process.
Providing provocative case studies and fascinating examples of the use of
propaganda from ancient times up through the present day, Propaganda and
Persuasion provides an original model that helps you analyze the instances of
propaganda and persuasion you encounter in everyday life. New to the Seventh
Edition: New coverage of social media as a disseminator of propaganda offers you
an up-to-date perspective. The book’s four case studies have been updated and
strengthened to demonstrate their relevance not only to past and contemporary
culture, but also to the study of propaganda campaigns. New coverage of how a
propaganda case study can be structured to reveal the components of a campaign
allows you to compare strengths and weaknesses across different types of campaigns
and evaluate the relative success of various propaganda strategies. Updated
research on persuasion and expanded coverage of collective memory as it appears in
new memorials and monuments enhances the presentation. Current examples of
propaganda, especially the ways it is disseminated via the Internet, deepen your
understanding. New illustrations and photos add a unique visual dimension that
helps you conceptualize methods of persuasion and propaganda.
States of Mind Diane F. Halpern 1997 This volume takes advantage of recent
political events to study the ways in which two major world powers have defined
contemporary psychological issues. It explores areas of psychology that are
important at this time in history, and addresses these topics from post-Soviet and
American perspectives.
The Science of Social Influence Anthony R. Pratkanis 2011-02-25 The contributions
to this volume capture the thrill of current work on social influence, as well as
providing a tutorial on the scientific and technical aspects of this research. The
volume teaches the student to: Learn how to conduct lab, field and case research
on social influence through example by leading researchers Find out about the
latest discoveries including the status of research on social influence tactics,
dissonance theory, conformity, and resistance to influence Discover how seemingly
complex issues such as power, rumors, group and minority influence and norms can
be investigated using the scientific method Apply knowledge to current influence
campaigns to find out what works and what does not. The Science of Social
Influence is the perfect core or complementary text for advanced undergraduate or
graduate students in courses such as Attitudes and Attitude Change,
Communications, Research Methods and, of course, Social Influence.
The SAGE Handbook of Applied Social Psychology Kieran C. O'Doherty 2019-01-14 In
the present epoch of global change, movement, interconnection and the
intensification of social issues within and across many societies, applied social
psychology is more relevant than ever. The SAGE Handbook of Applied Social
Psychology offers an overview of the field and the disparate and evolving
approaches. Through an international team of contributors, the handbook brings
prominent research literature together and organises it around ten key areas: Part
01: Culture, race, indigeneity Part 02: Gender & Sexuality Part 03: Politics Part
04: Health and mental health Part 05: Work Part 06: Ageing Part 07: Communication
Part 08: Education Part 09: Environment Part 10: Criminal Justice, Law, & Crime
This handbook is a uniting and invigorating resource for the field of Applied
Social Psychology.
Mass Persuasion Method Bushra Azhar 2017
Mass Persuasion Robert King Merton 1971 The purpose of this book is to uncover the
structure and dynamics of mass persuasion in our society. The case study for
analysis was the Third War Loan appeal made by Kate Smith.
Radical Ambition Dan Geary 2009-04-14 Sociologist, social critic, and political
radical C. Wright Mills (1916-1962) was one of the leading public intellectuals in
twentieth century America. Offering an important new understanding of Mills and
the times in which he lived, Radical Ambition challenges the captivating
caricature that has prevailed of him as a lone rebel critic of 1950s complacency.
Instead, it places Mills within broader trends in American politics, thought, and
culture. Indeed, Daniel Geary reveals that Mills shared key assumptions about
American society even with those liberal intellectuals who were his primary
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opponents. The book also sets Mills firmly within the history of American
sociology and traces his political trajectory from committed supporter of the Old
Left labor movement to influential herald of an international New Left. More than
just a biography, Radical Ambition illuminates the career of a brilliant thinker
whose life and works illustrate both the promise and the dilemmas of left-wing
social thought in the United States.
Persuasion and Politics Michael A. Milburn 1991
Persuasion Timothy C. Brock 2005-01-04 Persuasion: Psychological Insights and
Perspectives, Second Edition highlights important and influential views on
persuasion and guides students through the important contemporary centers of basic
and applied persuasion research. The renowned contributors to this volume apply
cutting-edge knowledge from their current research across a variety of domains,
including health, advertising, prejudice, political communication, group decision
making, and the impact of narratives. This Second Edition has been revised and
updated to reflect new research from the past decade. It includes entirely new
chapters on prejudice, persuasiveness of narratives, mass media and political
persuasion, small groups, and advertising.
Breaking the Social Media Prism Chris Bail 2022-09-27 A revealing look at how user
behavior is powering deep social divisions online—and how we might yet defeat
political tribalism on social media In an era of increasing social isolation,
platforms like Facebook and Twitter are among the most important tools we have to
understand each other. We use social media as a mirror to decipher our place in
society but, as Chris Bail explains, it functions more like a prism that distorts
our identities, empowers status-seeking extremists, and renders moderates all but
invisible. Breaking the Social Media Prism challenges common myths about echo
chambers, foreign misinformation campaigns, and radicalizing algorithms, revealing
that the solution to political tribalism lies deep inside ourselves. Drawing on
innovative online experiments and in-depth interviews with social media users from
across the political spectrum, this book explains why stepping outside of our echo
chambers can make us more polarized, not less. Bail takes you inside the minds of
online extremists through vivid narratives that trace their lives on the platforms
and off—detailing how they dominate public discourse at the expense of the
moderate majority. Wherever you stand on the spectrum of user behavior and
political opinion, he offers fresh solutions to counter political tribalism from
the bottom up and the top down. He introduces new apps and bots to help readers
avoid misperceptions and engage in better conversations with the other side.
Finally, he explores what the virtual public square might look like if we could
hit "reset" and redesign social media from scratch through a first-of-its-kind
experiment on a new social media platform built for scientific research. Providing
data-driven recommendations for strengthening our social media connections,
Breaking the Social Media Prism shows how to combat online polarization without
deleting our accounts.
Change in Societal Institutions J. Glass 2013-11-11 In the second half of the
twentieth century, a number of researchers have conceptualized modern society as a
social system composed of differenti ated yet interrelated institutional spheres.
Commonly identified institu tional spheres are the family, religion, the economy,
the polity or state, medicine or health care, religion, law, and education. The
institutional perspective has sometimes been linked to a structural-functional
frame work; it has often been asserted that institutions must be understood as
parts of a larger whole operating at the societal level. Equally important have
been recent institutional theory and research focusing on the more microscopic
dynamics of intrainstitutional change. The concern here has been processes
governing the institutionalization of rules and practices and the formation and
decline of particular social structures. Although valid and useful, neither of
these perspectives has yielded a systematic comparative assessment of societal
institutions. The aim of this edited volume is to meet this critical need. It
brings together recent theo retical and empirical research on societal
institutions in a time of rapid change. The chapters focus on how these
institutions adapt to societal change and what the outcomes of these changes are.
mass-persuasion-the-social-psychology-of-a-war-bond-drive
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Social Psychology Kenneth S. Bordens 2013-06-17 This second edition presents the
core fundamentals of the subject in 11 manageable chapters while maintaining the
book's scientific integrity. The research methods students need to understand,
interpret, and analyze social psychological research are emphasized throughout.
The streamlined approach provides an economical textbook for students and a
flexible format that allows instructors to cover the entire book in a single
semester. A book specific Web site contains a free online study guide and a
variety of teaching tools. An Instructor's Manual/Test Bank and a Computerized
Test Bank are also available.
Warfare State James T. Sparrow 2011-08-04 Warfare State shows how the federal
government, in the course of World War II, vastly expanded its influence over
American society. Equally important, it looks at how and why Americans adapted to
this expansion of authority. Through mass participation in military service, war
work, rationing, income taxation and ownership of the national debt in the form of
war bonds, ordinary Americans learned to live with the warfare state. They
accepted these new obligations because the government encouraged all citizens to
think of themselves as personally connected to the battle front.
The Beginnings of Communication Study in America Wilbur Schramm 1997-02-12
Universally considered to be the founder of the field of communication studies,
Wilbur Schramm left unfinished this final work on his personal perspective of the
field. In it, he acknowledged the seminal contributions to communication of four
inspirational social scientists whose theories and methods laid the foundation for
the discipline: Harold D Lasswell, Paul F Lazarsfeld, Kurt Lewin and Carl I
Hovland. This collection has now been posthumously supplemented by the editors,
Steven H Chaffee and Everett M Rogers, whose contribution documents the history of
the spread of the subject among universities in the United States.
Mass Persuasion. The Social Psychology of a War Bond Drive. By R.K. Merton, with
the Assistance of Marjorie Fiske and Alberta Curtis Robert King Merton 1946
Mass Persuasion Secrets RD king Discover the mass persuasion secrets and learn how
to get customers to know, like, & trust you! If small businesses want to succeed
against a continuously growing pool of competition, they have to find a way to
gain more customers. It doesn’t matter if you have the greatest product to sell,
if customers don’t know and like you, you will never be able to gain their trust.
Understanding human behavior and how to utilize psychology in your business can
help you learn how to become more persuasive in selling your products. The key to
getting more customers to know, like, and trust you is learning how to use mass
persuasion techniques in your marketing efforts.
Age of Propaganda Anthony R. Pratkanis 2001-03-14 Examines the patterns, motives,
and effects of mass persuasion, discussing the history of propaganda, how the
message of propaganda is delivered, and counteracting the tactics of mass
persuasion.
The Dynamics of Persuasion Richard M. Perloff 1993 Persuasion is one of the oldest
fields of academic study -- it dates back thousands of years. In our own era,
persuasion has been studied primarily by means of the theories and methods of
social science research. Numerous scholars have made contributions to our
knowledge of persuasion, and the field has generated a wealth of intriguing
concepts and an impressive body of knowledge on persuasion processes and effects.
Persuasion is not simply a science, however -- it is also an art. Today there is a
burgeoning persuasion industry that includes advertising, sales, public relations,
political consulting firms, and a host of private and public companies that seek
to change attitudes and influence social behaviors. USE SECOND PARAGRAPH ONLY FOR
GENERAL CATALOGS... Written to enhance students' understanding of persuasion
theory and its applications to everyday situations, this book presents an up-todate review of persuasion theory and research. Attempting to show students how
these theories can deepen our understanding of how persuasion is practiced in a
variety of real-life situations, it is designed as a text for undergraduate
students who wish to know more about concepts of "attitude" and "persuasion," as
well as introducing graduate students to theory and research in the field of
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persuasion. With a broad look at persuasion research, this volume examines
psychological approaches to persuasion, interpersonal communication theories, and
the interface between persuasion and mass communication, in particular mass media
information campaigns. It examines research on cognitive processing of persuasive
messages, compliance-gaining in interpersonal contexts, and the effects of largescale health communication campaigns.
The Logic of Social Research Arthur L. Stinchcombe 2020-07-08 Arthur L.
Stinchcombe has earned a reputation as a leading practitioner of methodology in
sociology and related disciplines. Throughout his distinguished career he has
championed the idea that to be an effective sociologist, one must use many
methods. This incisive work introduces students to the logic of those methods. The
Logic of Social Research orients students to a set of logical problems that all
methods must address to study social causation. Almost all sociological theory
asserts that some social conditions produce other social conditions, but the
theoretical links between causes and effects are not easily supported by
observation. Observations cannot directly show causation, but they can reject or
support causal theories with different degrees of credibility. As a result,
sociologists have created four main types of methods that Stinchcombe terms
quantitative, historical, ethnographic, and experimental to support their
theories. Each method has value, and each has its uses for different research
purposes. Accessible and astute, The Logic of Social Research offers an image of
what sociology is, what it's all about, and what the craft of the sociologist
consists of.
Cognitive Responses in Persuasion Richard Petty 2014-06-17 First published in
1982. Routledge is an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa company.
Social Psychology Rajendra Kumar Sharma 1997 The Matter Of This Book Has Been
Drawn From Authentic Sources : Books Written By Western Scholars And Papers
Published In Eminent Journals. The Subject Has Been Presented In An Analytical
Style With Central, Side And Running Headings To Facilitate Understanding.
Selected Questions Actually Asked In Various University Examinations Have Been
Given At The End Of Each Chapter For The Purpose Of Preparation For The
Examinations. Biblio¬Graphy At The End Is For Those Who Wish To Engage In Intense
And Wide Reading.
Mass Persuasion Robert King Merton 1971
Measurement in Social Psychology Hart Blanton 2018-10-25 Although best known for
experimental methods, social psychology also has a strong tradition of
measurement. This volume seeks to highlight this tradition by introducing readers
to measurement strategies that help drive social psychological research and theory
development. The books opens with an analysis of the measurement technique that
dominates most of the social sciences, self-report. Chapter 1 presents a
conceptual framework for interpreting the data generated from self-report, which
it uses to provide practical advice on writing strong and structured self-report
items. From there, attention is drawn to the many other innovative measurement and
data-collection techniques that have helped expand the range of theories social
psychologists test. Chapters 2 through 6 introduce techniques designed to measure
the internal psychological states of individual respondents, with strategies that
can stand alone or complement anything obtained via self-report. Included are
chapters on implicit, elicitation, and diary approaches to collecting response
data from participants, as well as neurological and psychobiological approaches to
inferring underlying mechanisms. The remaining chapters introduce creative data-
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collection techniques, focusing particular attention on the rich forms of data
humans often leave behind. Included are chapters on textual analysis, archival
analysis, geocoding, and social media harvesting. The many methods covered in this
book complement one another, such that the full volume provides researchers with a
powerful toolset to help them better explore what is "social" about human
behavior.
Commerce Reports 1930-07-28
Media Effects Jennings Bryant 2009-01-13 With contributions from some of the
finest scholars in the discipline, Media Effects serves not only as a
comprehensive reference volume for media effects study but also as an exceptional
textbook for advanced courses in media effects. Covering the breadth of the media
effects arena, this third edition provides updated material as well as new
chapters focusing on effects of mobile media and other technologies. As this area
of study continues to evolve, Media Effects will serve as a benchmark of theory
and research for current and future generations of scholars.
Sociological Endeavor Hans Zetterberg 2018-04-27 In this, the twentieth volume in
the Transaction series honoring distinguished social scientists of the twentieth
century, the life and work of the eminent Swedish sociologist, Hans L. Zetterberg
is featured. He has had a long and distinguished career in a number of fields
including, sociology, publishing, private business and public policy. For many
years he was head of the Swedish Institute for Opinion Research, SIFO, and more
recently he has been active in the creation of Sweden's only private university,
the City University of Stockholm.In this volume the focus is on Zetterberg's
activities as a sociologist, and the reader gets an opportunity to become
acquainted with the work of one of Sweden's most prominent sociologists. The
contributions cover a period of several decades and include several of
Zetterberg's classical articles as well as anexcerpt from his most famous book, On
Theory and Verification in Sociology. Many recent articles can also be found in
the volume, and these well testify to the relevance of Hans Zetterberg's work to
contemporary issues.This book is an outstanding sampling of Zetterberg. It is must
reading for aspiring sociologists. He provides tools for analyzing distinct
national cultures. Zetterberg has shown how one person by combining the roles of
scholar, pollster, editor and businessman can integrate insights from each to help
us understand modernity.
Mass Persuasion Secrets: How to Get Customers to Know, Like and Trust You Ramon
Tarruella 2018-10-27 "Discover the mass persuasion secrets and learn how to get
customers to know, like, & trust you!If small businesses want to succeed against a
continuously growing pool of competition, they have to find a way to gain more
customers. It doesn
Propaganda Robert Jackall 1995 This volume traces the origins, ethos, and workings
of modern propaganda, which now permeates all institutions in our society.
Scholars such as C. Wright Mills, Walter Lippmann, and Hans Speier here explore
the social and institutional groundwork of modern propaganda. The book then
examines the axial age of propaganda, from the Great War through the Cold War,
focusing on key propaganda organizations, such as the Committee on Public
Information, the Nazi propaganda machine, and the group of Hollywood directors
that produced propaganda films for the armed services during the Second World War.
This section also details the wizardry of the master Nazi propagandist, Joseph
Goebbels. Finally, the volume examines the ubiquity of propaganda in contemporary
society, focusing on bureaucratic propaganda, advertising, public relations, and
politics and language.
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